



Apply Now

2017/2018 ENROLLMENT IS OPEN NOW!

DOWNLOAD THE APPLICATION BELOW AND BRING THE COMPLETED FORM TO OUR 9TH ST. LOCATION.

BE ADVISED THAT ADMISSION IS ROLLING.

SAVE THE DATE



WE ARE CELEBRATING 20 YEARS OF YOUTH DEVELOPMENT IN OUR COMMUNITY!

PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR 17TH ANNUAL SERVING THE KIDS FIRST DINNER AT THE HOTEL ROANOKE.

NOVEMBER 8, 2017 AT 6:00PM

QUESTIONS? EMAIL LDEMBSKI@BGCSWVA.ORG





ON JULY 25, 2017, OVER 60 SUMMER CAMPERS
FROM THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF SOUTHWEST VIRGINIA
SPEND THE DAY AT THE SMITH MOUNTAIN LAKE FOR A
NATIONWIDE VIRGINIA EVENT CALLED WAKE THE WORLD.
OVER 100 VOLUNTEERS DONATED THEIR BAOTS, TIME, AND
EQUIPMENT FOR A DAY LONG EXCURSION.
THROUGHOUT THE DAY, KINDS ENJOYED TUBING, SWIMMING
AND LEARNING TO WATERSKI/WAKEBOARD. FOR MOST, THIS
WAS THEIR FIRST OPPORTUNITY TO ENJOY A DAY ON THE
WATER. BASED ON THE SUN-KISSED FACES AND SMILES ON
THE BUS RIDE HOME, OUR SUMMER CAMPERS HAVE MADE
MEMORIES THAT WILL LAST A LIFETIME.

ON JULY 31ST WE PICKED UP 20 GALLONS

OF PAINT FROM TRUE VALUE!



COMING SOON
A NEW LOOK FOR THE 9TH STREET CLUB











